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ANNOUNCEMENTS

The International Bentham Society is holding a conference entitled
‘Bentham, Mill and Utilitarianism’ at King’s College, Cambridge on
13-15 July 1989. Those interested in participating should contact Dr.
Ross Harrison, King’s College, Cambridge CB2 1ST, United Kingdom.

The Bentham Project, in conjunction with the International Ben-
tham Society and members of various departments of University
College London, has arranged a one-day symposium at University
College London on 26 September 1989 on the life and work of Sir John
Bowring, merchant, traveller, linguist, editor, Unitarian activist,
radical MP, diplomat, and colonial governor. The symposium will
represent the first attempt to examine Bowring’s work as a whole.
Contributors will include: Mr. G. F. Bartle (West London Institute of
Higher Education) on ‘John Bowring and the Benthamites’; Dr.
Stephen Conway (Bentham Project, UCL) on ‘Bowring and the Nine-
teenth-Century Peace Movement’; Mr. J. M. A. Lindon (Italian, UCL)
on ‘Bowring and the Italians: from Capponi and Foscolo to Giuseppe
Garibaldi’; Dr. F. Rosen (History, UCL) on ‘Bentham, Bowring and
Greece’; and Mr. Paul Vincent (Dutch, UCL) on ‘Bowring and the
Dutch: reflections on his correspondence with Willem de Clerq’. For
further information contact Dr. Stephen Conway, Bentham Project,
History Department, University College London, Gower Street,
London WC1E 6BT, England.
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